



H. E.

Mr. Thomas Aeschi
Member of the National Council

President of the EFTA/EU Delegation

Swiss Delegation to the Parliamentary Committee of EFTA States and for relations with

the European Parliament

CH-3003 Bern

6 June 2016

Dear Mr. Aeschi,

Thank you for your kind letter of congratulations on Slovakia's presidency of the Council of the European Union in the second half of this year. I certainly identify with your endeavours of fostering active and regular exchange in order to strengthen interparliamentary cooperation and mutual understanding.

Therefore, I'm delighted, on behalf of the European Affairs Committee of the National Council of the Slovak Republic, to extend an invitation to a delegation from the Swiss Federal Assembly to attend the Meeting of the Chairpersons of COSAC and the COSAC Plenary Meeting planned during the Slovak presidency. The next meeting of the COSAC Chairpersons will take place on 10 - 11 July 2016 in Bratislava and the COSAC Plenary meeting on 13 - 15 November 2016 in Bratislava.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions at: vez@nrsr.sk

Sincerely,

Ľuboš Blaha

/about

Chair of the European Affairs Committee of the National Council of the Slovak

Republic